
Food Service Report – October 2013 

 

 As of October 31, 2013 we have brought in $15,042.80 in Ala Carte Sales.  We have spent 

$6,910.17 showing a $8,132.63 profit at this time.   

 For September, we served a total of 9,363 breakfast meals and a total 12,344 lunch meals.  We 

averaged 407 breakfast meals served per day and averaged 537 lunches being served per day. 

 Cafeteria will be serving the Thanksgiving dinner District Wide and will be serving the 

Thanksgiving meal with Pre-K parents. 

 Verification process will be starting this month. 

 

 

 

 

 


